
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Idaho 
County Commissioners on the PROPOSED Idaho County Comprehensive Plan and Idaho 
County Planning and Zoning Ordinance: 
 
   DATE: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 
   TIME: l:00 p.m. 

PLACE: District Courtroom 
 Idaho County Courthouse 

            320 West Main 
 Grangeville, Idaho 

 
 
 
The PROPOSED Comprehensive Plan includes planning components believed to be 
relevant to the unique nature of Idaho County.  Such planning components include, but 
are not limited to Property Rights; Population; School Facilities and Transportation; 
Economic Development; Land Use; and Natural Resources.  
 
The PROPOSED Planning and Zoning Ordinance establishes all land in the 
unincorporated areas of Idaho County as multi-use with no restrictions except for those 
restrictions contained in an applicable ordinance therefore or hereinafter adopted.  
 
Please thoroughly review the PROPOSED documents prior to submitting written 
comments. Written comments will be accepted until 9 am on Friday, February 14, 2020 
by mailing to the above address or dropping off at the office of the Idaho County Clerk, 
320 West Main Rm. #5, Grangeville, ID  83530. Limited oral comments will be accepted 
during the hearing.   
 
The PROPOSED Comprehensive Plan and Planning and Zoning Ordinance can be 
viewed at www.idahocounty.org or by contacting Kathy Ackerman at 320 West Main 
Street, Rm. 5, Grangeville, ID 83530 or 208-983-2751. 
 
 
Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 
Idaho County Commissioners 
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